
From: Cochran, Brenda
Sent: 3/23/2011 3:50:21 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3) 
Cc: Sligh, Beverly (beverly.sligh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Oil / Investigation costs

To:

HI Bill. My name is Brenda Cochran and Beverly Sligh reports to me. Beverly is currently out of the 
office, and is not expected back until approximately March 29, 2011. Is it PG&E's intent to transfer the 
additional funds prior to March 31,2011? Did you need some assistance from the CPUC?

Brenda M, Cochran, Chief

ITMSD, Management Services

California Public Utilities Commission

Office Phone: (415) 703-2360

FAX: (415) 703-4452

BMJ@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Quan, Edwin
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 4:31 PM 
To: 'wcs3@pge.com'
Cc: Clanon, Paul; Sligh, Beverly 
Subject: FW: Oil / Investigation costs

Bill..Paul wanted me to get back to you with the requested information r/e the costs for 
the San Bruno Independent Review Panel. We have received $500,000 from PG&E 
for the panel costs, and at this time, we estimate we will need an additional $200,000. 
You may contact Beverly Sligh ( 415.703.1650, bfh@cpuc.ca.gov), our Fiscal Office 
Manager to receive instructions on how to transfer this amount to the special deposit 
account created to hold these funds. At this time, we have not developed a cost for 
the work associated with the new Oil on the San Bruno investigation.
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From: "Stock, William" <WCS3@,pge.com> 
Date: March 1, 2011 5:44:57 PM EST 
To: <pac@cpucxa.gov>
Subject: Oil / Investigation costs

Paul:

I know that you are in DC for the NTSB hearings and are completely wrapped up in 
that; however, we are getting questions about how much we would need to set aside to 
reimburse the CPUC for its costs associated with the new Oil. At the very least that 
would include the costs incurred by the CPUC in conjunction with its investigation of the 
San Bruno explosion including consultant costs. If we could get that for at least what 
would be due in 2011 that would be great.

And if we could also get the 2011 estimate for the IRP costs beyond the initial $500k 
that would be helpful.

Thanks.

Bill
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